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Grange Moor Primary School
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Wakefield WF4 4EW
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www.grangemoorps.co.uk
office@grangemoorps.co.uk             
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Headteacher: Mr. M. Rodgers

___________________________________________________________________________________________________
Tuesday 19th December 2023
Changes to the school day – Summer Term
Dear Parents,

Following our recent parent consultation on changes to the school day and discussion amongst staff and governors, it has been decided that school will open in the morning 10 minutes earlier every day from the first day of the Summer Term, Monday 8th April. This letter serves as a term’s notice prior to the change coming taking place and ensures we are compliant with the Department for Education’s requirements regarding the length of the school day. 
From Monday 8th April, school will open at 8.45am with the playground being accessible from 8.35am every morning. There will be no change to the end of the school day. When making this decision, governors considered responses from parents (roughly 50% for/against early opening), the thoughts of staff and any financial implications that changing the length of the school day could bring. 

We will aim to hold some ‘dry runs’ next term to help parents adjust to the new timings. These will be on Thursday 1st February and Monday 4th March – please try and support these by ensuring your children are in school at the correct time.
Yours sincerely,

Mr. M. Rodgers

The Governing Body of Grange Moor Primary School. 

